

Woodstone Community Primary School

Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH Tel: 01530 519473 email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk Headteacher: Mr P Mullins Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement

Growing together, Learning forever

Bikeability Course - 27th-30th October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to let you know that we will be running a Bikeability course for Oak Class pupils from Monday 27th October to Thursday 30th October 2025.

Bikeability is a nationally recognised cycling training programme designed to give children the skills and confidence to ride their bikes safely, particularly on roads. The course is a fantastic opportunity for children to develop their road awareness, improve their cycling proficiency, and gain greater independence.

To take part, children must already be able to ride a bike confidently, as this course focuses on road safety and not on learning to ride. They will also need to bring their own bike and a suitable helmet each day.

The course will begin on Monday 27th October with training on the school playground, where instructors will assess the children's current cycling ability and teach key control skills. From **Tuesday** to Thursday, the training will take place on quiet local roads, giving children real-life experience of cycling safely in our community under the supervision of trained instructors.



If you would like your child to take part in this valuable course, please complete the consent form by following the QR code below. The deadline for submission is Friday 29th August 2025, which is the week after we return from the summer holiday. We are sending this letter out now to give families plenty of time to respond.

Please note: If the consent form is not completed by the deadline, your child may not be able to participate in the course.

Thank you for your support. We look forward to helping our pupils become more confident and responsible cyclists.

If you have any questions regarding the course, please don't hesitate to contact me via the Year 6 class email: year6@woodstone.leics.sch.uk

Kind regards, Mr. J. Brewin Oak Class Teacher **Woodstone Community Primary School**





















